
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

                                                                                                  26 February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Saturday 21 May 2016  ASPA will be hosting its end of year event, the Pink Tie & Tiara 
Dinner & Disco which will be attended by many parents from across the School.  
 
At this event we will also be holding a Grand Auction with one of the OA’s doing the 
honours as our Auctioneer.  The funds raised from the auction will benefit Abingdon School 
and will be used to fund key projects identified in the Annual Fund for both this school year 
and next.  
 
We last held a large auction and raffle in 2013 at our Pembroke College Dinner when the 
generosity of parents and external donors enabled us to raise just under £10k which was all 
donated to fund a huge variety of projects directly benefitting the boys.   
 
As a reminder, these are just some of the things donated by parents in 2013:  
 

• Villas in France in Spain to use for holidays. 
• Weekends in lovely hotels 
• Garden Design Consultancy 
• Internship at Berkeley Homes 
• Portrait commissions 
• And so much more… 

 
 

If you would like to donate anything, or have something you would like to discuss donating, 
please contact Kerensa Sheen on 07825 453136 or email her on kerensabutler@gmail.com. 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Kerensa Butler 
ASPA Chair  

	
  


